
NOTICE

FOR STUDENTS XII

Dear parent
This is to inform you that CBSE BOARD has announced the Commencement 
of Off-line PracƟcals for Std. XII from 1st January 2023 onwards. All 
pracƟcals will be conducted in the month of January and February. So, all 
the students are advised to remain within city so that they do not face any 
problem. The complete schedule will be conveyed to you Ɵmely aŌer 
taking proper coordinaƟon with all the concerned Externals appointed by 
Board from other schools. 
Appearing in Final Board PracƟcals is MANDATORY for all students. You are 
advised to ask your ward to keep his/her pracƟcal records well updated.    
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